
Agenda Summary 

October 23, 2024 

Agenda Item No. A-3 

Water Department Utility Truck 

 

Summary: On Wednesday October 16, 2024, the Town received bids for a water department 

utility truck. The bid documents did NOT include the trade in of the 2015 GMC utility truck.  

The 2015 truck was not inspectable and was decided to send to auction to receive the best price.  

Three bids were received, pricing is as follows: 

 

Lamoille Valley Ford   $53,920.00 Pickup only  

    $13,131.00 Town to purchase utility body directly from Iroquois 

Total LVF   $67,051.00 

 

Heritage Ford    $67,229.00 

Ford of Claremont  $67,455.00 

 

Town Plan Impact: N/A 

 

Fiscal Impact: The cost of the purchase of the new vehicle comes from an approved water 

department capital project of $75,000.00.  After vehicle purchase, vehicle up-fitting 

(undercoating, bedliner, etc..) will be performed by staff and vendors. 

 

Recommendation: Move to approve the award of the Water Department Utility Truck to 

Lamoille Valley Ford for $53,920.00 and purchase service body separately for $13,131.00.  Total 

truck cost $67,051.00. 


